
G36 – 7 Cromford Road, Cosby – Parking Statement 

The proposed works include conversion of the existing car port to a garage, so there 

will be no reduction in the number of off-road parking spaces at the property. 

The proposed works include extension and alteration of the ground floor living 

accommodation and do not include any additional bedrooms.  Therefore, new / extra 

off-road parking spaces are not required. 


